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HOUSE SPELLING COMPETITION 
A reminder that children in Years 2 to 6 will be taking part in this  
competition on Wednesday 23 November.  Children have their lists of 
spellings to practise and learn. 
NO SCHOOL SHOES DAYS NEXT WEEK 
Children may wear their own sensible shoes on Friday and bring an item 
for the Christmas Fair chocolate tombola.  Children in Year 5 may wear 
their own shoes on Thursday instead. 
VACANCY FOR WHIZZ KIDS PLAYWORKER (AFTER SCHOOL CLUB) 
We currently have a vacancy for a Playworker in our Whizz Kids After 
School Club.  This involves working as part of a team to provide safe and 
creative play for children aged 4-11 years.  The hours are 3.15 to 6.00pm 
term time only.  Hourly rate from £8.00 per hour.   If you are  
interested in this role further details are available from the school 
office, on the website at www.cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk or 
email admin@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk. 
BOOSTER SEATS—The school would be very grateful if anyone has a 
spare booster seat that they could donate.  We use these to take small 
groups of children to events away from school.  Thank you. 
SPORTS REPORTS—Reports of last Fridays’s football and Wednesday’s 
hockey tournament will soon be on the website. 
FESTIVAL OF LIGHT—SATURDAY 26 NOVEMBER 
You can find a flyer for Walton’s Festival of Light on the playground  
noticeboard. 
FOUND—A Hersham library book “Dinosaurs Offside” plus a polar bear 
and rabbit left after movie night.  Please ask at the office. 
CHILD SAFETY AWARENESS GUIDE—We have a limited number of these 
booklets, including information about road safety, anti bullying and 
online safety, outside the school office. 
EFFORT AWARDS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES WEEK COMMENCING 21 NOVEMBER 
Monday Open Morning for Rec Sep 2017 intake 
  Yr 6 Viking Day 
Thursday Yr 5 No School Shoes Day 
Friday  No School Shoes Day  
  Yr 5 Anglo Saxon Day 
  Yr 3 PA Cake Sale 

50 Years 
1966-2016 

Red Rory M Gabriela  Ruby John Joe H Dominic P 

Orange Kobi A Frankie B Coral William J Eva S 

Green Theo L Mia F Opal Thomas A Aquiles B 

Yellow Isabelle A Jacob S Sapphire Campbell B Lucas O 

Violet Ella C John O Emerald Tia G Conor N 

Blue Isabella O Charlotte H Amethyst Emily G Lois F 

Topaz Leo P Lucy A Garnet Conall M Louise T 



NEWS FROM THE PA 
Cake sales 
The Year 4 cake sale raised £110 even though it was raining– well done! 
Don’t miss Year 3’s cake sale next Friday, 25 November. 
Christmas Fair Programme—The winner of the design the programme cover  
competition is Abi C (Year 6 )and the runner up is Caelan S (Reception). Abi can collect 
a prize from the office and the families of both  can enjoy free entry to the fair. Thank 
you to everyone who submitted the wonderful entries.    
Secret Present Room—A reminder that Year 3 are looking for donations for presents 
for mums, dads and children (for example, soaps, toiletries, bubble bath, candles, golf 
balls, ties, small toys, chocolates, sweets in jars). The donations must be brand new 
please (each present will be priced between 50p and £2).  
Please can classes donate as follows:  
Mums: Red, Blue, Coral, Garnet 
Dads: Orange, Violet, Opal, Amethyst 
Boys: Yellow: Topaz, Emerald 
Girls: Green, Ruby, Sapphire 
We would also be very grateful for donations of wrapping paper and sticky tape. 
There will be a box outside the school office where you can put your gifts. Please do 
not wrap them. Thank you. 
Christmas Raffle—Reception are collecting prizes for the Christmas Raffle. Any  
parents who would like to donate a prize or have friends and family with businesses 
who would like to donate please contact the PA at pa@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 
Jar Tombola—We are again asking you and your children to fill a jar with something 
nice (eg wrapped sweets, mini toys). Year 5 will be collecting in the playground each  
Friday from 25 November. 
Hair and Nails—Calling all hair braiders, face painters and nail painters. We are still 
without hair braiders and adult nail painters for the Christmas Fair and adults to help 
with queues. Please email melissa_moore118@hotmail.com if you are able to  
help – we can teach hair braiding. 
Easyfundraising- please sign up! Did you know that whenever you buy anything 
online from your weekly shop to your annual holiday, you could be collecting free  
donations for Cardinal Newman PA?  There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board 
ready to make a donation, including Amazon, John Lewis, Aviva, thetrainline and 

Sainsbury's – it doesn't cost you a penny extra!  It's as easy as 1, 2, 3… 
1. Head to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cardinalnewmanpripa/ 
and join for free (or see the link on the school website). 
2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first to find the site you 
want and start shopping. 
3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make a donation to your good 
cause for no extra cost whatsoever! 
There are no catches or hidden charges and the PA will be really grateful for 
your donations.  Thank you for your support. 


